
STUDENT BULLETIN 

SEPTEMBER 20th, 2017 

DAY 1 – 1,2,3,4 

 
 

Meet the Teacher Night 

September 21, 2017 

6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 
 

6:00 – 6:30 p.m. Refreshments available – School Tours Available 

6:30 p.m.  Welcome to Cariboo Hill (Small Gym) 

6:45 p.m.  French Immersion Information Session in the Small Gym 

6:45 - 8:30 p.m. Open House 

You are invited to circulate throughout the school to meet your child’s subject 

teachers.  Teachers have organized themselves in curricular areas.    

The structure of the evening is an informal open house providing an opportunity to 

connect with your children’s teachers. 

8:30 p.m. Our open house evening concludes.  
 

GRADE 8 BOYS RUGBY – Meeting Thursday September 21 - for all grade 8 boys 

interested in playing Rugby.  Meeting is in room 304 at lunch time  
  

 

 

PRO-D DAY- Friday September 22 - No classes  

 

 

 

Looking for Volunteer Hours? – See Ms. Jackson in the Career Centre by 

September 21 for these opportunities: 
Wednesdays (after school) Armstrong is running a More Sports Program 

Tuesdays (after school) Second Street is running a Cooks n’ Books Program 

  
 

Photos 
School photographs will be taken in the morning of Thursday, September 21st.  Students will bring 
home an information sheet outlining the photo packages available.  Missed photo & re-take picture 
day is Wednesday, October 18th.  All students need to have their photograph taken for their 
Student I.D. Card – these are complimentary if photos are taken on Photo or Re-take day.   

You can go onto the Cariboo Hill Secondary website and click on the link under 
INFORMATION REGARDING SCHOOL AND GRAD PHOTOS to order your photos! 
 
 

Fees 
School Fees will be collected at the office during the morning break, lunch and after school.   
School fees can also be paid online in September.  For the link to pay fees online, please go to 
the Cariboo Hill website: http://cariboo.sd41.bc.ca 
If you are paying fees at the school, we would prefer ONE CHEQUE (made out to “Cariboo Hill 

Secondary School”) for each student and we issue one receipt for each student.  Please keep all 

receipts in order to avoid misunderstandings at the end of the school year.   

 

 

 

 

Are you interested in helping out the Athletics Council score keep or ref 
volleyball games to make some extra money!  Please see Mr. Gaudet ASAP  
 
 
 

 

Terry Fox Run THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 28th during BLOCK 6. Classes will be called 
down to the back parking lot at approximately 10:45.  

 

 

http://cariboo.sd41.bc.ca/blog/information-regarding-school-and-grad-photos/
http://cariboo.sd41.bc.ca/


The Reconciliation Walk September 24th.  
Those interested in walking as a member of the Burnaby School District Community in support of reconciliation is 

welcomed to register to join our team. Registration will assist us in communicating directly with participants regarding 

where we will meet as a group and any other details leading up to the day. Staff, students and community members are 

encouraged to register via the link below: 

http://www.sd41.bc.ca/walk-for-reconciliation-signup/ 

Event Details 

8:45-9:30 – Look for the Burnaby School District flags and banners – we will meet in front of the 

CBC in the plaza at Hamilton and Georgia 

Walk will be opened with a welcoming at 9:30 and should be completed by 10:30 at the 

Reconciliation Expo where people are invited to enjoy the entertainment and vendors. 

 

Further information on the walk including posters, route map, etc can be found here: 

http://reconciliationcanada.ca/walk-for-reconciliation-2017/ 

 

http://www.sd41.bc.ca/walk-for-reconciliation-signup/
http://reconciliationcanada.ca/walk-for-reconciliation-2017/

